From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 14/06/2025 9:44:28 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
14/06/2025

MRS Nicole Tinsley
- 158 Parr PDE
Beacon hill NSW 2100

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

| strongly disagree with the proposal for this site. | work at the local primary school and it is
the wrong message to be giving our children. The traffic around this area is congested already
and will only get worse if this goes ahead. | also think the smell in the high density area brings

down the area.
No McDonald’s please





